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WELCOME TO THE SHCC LISTSERV

The SHCC LISTSERV provides updates on important time-sensitive information about the administration
 of your Section 8 HAP Contract and other items of interest released by HUD.

                                        

Sent:  Thursday, October 25, 2012 4:35 PM
To: UpdateSHCC
Subject: SHCC ListServ #136 – Update on Status of PBCA Rebid
 
On August 15, 2012, the GAO issued a decision upholding the protests challenging HUD’s NOFA rebid of the PBCA contracts.  The GAO recommended that HUD cancel the NOFA and solicit the PBCA contracts through a procurement method.  On October 24, 2012, HUD released the following statement:

 

STATEMENT ON PERFORMANCE-BASED CONTRACT ADMINISTRATOR PBCA 
Pursuant to its statutory obligations, on Friday, October 19, HUD responded to the GAO's recommendations of August 15, 2012, relating to the PBCA. We informed the GAO that we are continuing to assess the legal and operational issues raised by its recommendations. We will inform the public as soon as further determinations are made.
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